
 

Welburn Hall School 

 
Welcome back to the Autumn term – hope everyone has had a fab holiday.The students 

have settled back into school very well this week! 

The bugs are coming!!! 

 

As autumn is just around the corner and all the bugs arrive in force, can we just remind 

you all in the case of any illness involving diarrhoea and/or vomiting, we must be 

particularly careful. It is essential that all pupils and staff remain out of school for 48 

hours after their symptoms have fully abated. Unfortunately, on this issue, we are 

unable to be flexible. We follow the guidance provided by the Health Protection Agency, 

which stipulates the period a child should be absent from school for a number of 

contagious illnesses. We will always pass this advice to you along with any COVID related 

information. 

As we have just started in to a new term, can I just remind all parents and carers to 

keep a weekly check on your child’s hair for Head Lice – if you need any help in 

identifying or treating Head Lice then please visit 

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/ 

If your child boards, we will be happy to help check with your consent. Just drop a note 
to the school office or email  

admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
 

 
 

We are currently having dicussions with the local authorities regarding Hot School Meals 
and will inform you all once we have a decision so watch this space…    
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This week some of our students went for their first introductory session at York College 
to enquire about Hospitality and Construction courses and they had a great time. 

 
We also went to Dalby Forest and had a fantastic time jumping around in muddy 

puddles. Here is a little look at what we got up to… 
 

 
 
 

We are happy to see the return of our SALT, CAPS and Physio team from this week and 
look forward to them working with the children again. 

 

Further outings and events to be established at a later date.    

    
 
 

 
 
 
 

Brrrr! We would all prefer to stay indoors when it is wet and cold outside but 
unfortunately our farm animals have no choice and they still need feeding. The children 
really enjoy feeding our animals soif anybody has any unwanted waterproof clothing or 
overalls of any sizes that they could donate to us for the children to use that would be 

greatly appreciated by both us and our animals. 
 

 
 


